
From: Bohl, James
To: Lee, Chris
Subject: Fwd: Proposed increase to salaries for elected officials
Date: Tuesday, January 09, 2018 4:15:45 PM

For file in F&P.  

Sent from my iPad

Begin forwarded message:

From: "Himle, Sheldyn" <shimle@milwaukee.gov>
Date: January 9, 2018 at 4:08:33 PM CST
To: "Bohl, James" <jbohl@milwaukee.gov>
Cc: "Zelazny, Dana" <Dana.Zelazny@milwaukee.gov>, "Reiss, Tess"
<AIDE5@milwaukee.gov>
Subject: Proposed increase to salaries for elected officials

Alderman,
 
Having spoken with the judges about this, I am sharing a couple thoughts with you that
came up.
 

Since the last increase for a Municipal Court Judge was in 2009, 2019 would be
the 10 year mark.  If the last instituted raise for the other elected officials was
in 2012, the 10 year mark would be 2022.

 
The proposed timing for the increase rollout obviously makes sense with the
terms of council members.  As the terms of the judges are for three years,
there is another election cycle in 2019 for two of the elected officials, with the
third position would come up for re-election again in 2020. 

 
In any conversation related to equity, thought might be given to these two points.
 
Again, I appreciate the opportunity to provide our thoughts on this proposal.
 
 
 
Sheldyn M. Himle
Chief Court Administrator
City of Milwaukee | Municipal Court
 
(o) 414.286.3820 / (f) 414.286.3615 /  www.municourt.milwaukee.gov
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